
Project Update: March 2010 
 
April is coming and the Egyptian vultures will soon return to Bulgaria. We are preparing for 
the start of the supplementary feeding in Bulgaria. If everything is alright until the end of 
April and beginning of May 2010 I will have another update for the website this time for the 
supplementary feeding programme. 
 
For a recent interview on the conservation work with the Egyptian vulture in Bulgaria follow 
the link below. 
 
http://europeanraptors.org/interviews/interview_egyptian_vulture_bulgaria_ivaylo_angelo
v.html 
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